SPECIAL MEETING

PRESENT: Council Members Karen Kirks Alexander, William (Pete) Kennedy; and William Brian Miller, City Manager Lane Bailey and City Clerk Myra B. Heard.

ABSENT: Mayor Paul B. Woodson, Jr., Mayor Pro Tem Maggie Blackwell, and City Attorney F. Rivers Lawther.

Members of City Council attended the Customer Service Awards banquet held at the Civic Center, 315 Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Avenue. Councilmember Kennedy gave a welcome and provided the invocation. City Manager Lane Bailey provided remarks during the program regarding Customer Service.

Quarterly Customer Service award winners were recognized and the Silver Customer Service Award was presented to Officer Joe Wilson from the Police Department. Mr. Arthur McCracken, Infrastructure Services, was presented with the Gold Customer Service Award, the top award for the year. The Police Department and Fire Department presented their departmental awards. Employees with 5, 10, 15, 20, and 25 years of service, and the past year's retirees were also recognized for their service.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:00 p.m.

Paul B. Woodson, Jr., Mayor

Myra B. Heard, City Clerk